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GENERAL BUSINESS

Title xxxx (File Number)

Cr.XXXX -

MINUTE

Cr Sophie Wright – 

• Busby Street – Spoke to the proposal and queried when would Council 
consider the LEP changes? Could Council have a tour of the site? Spoke to 
further engagement with the community.

• DEPBS unable to give a timeline, it will be many months. 

• Cemeteries – Could Council repeal the decision on the decisions? What have 
other council’s done?  

• DES noted varying awareness across councils. The Council could change its 
position adopted. 

• October meeting questions on notice – Still not received responses to 
questions asked. Seeking reply as some of the items had budgeting impacts. 

• BARN documents – Thanked the director for his assistance. 

Cr Warren Aubin – 

• Policy Meeting – is this really needed? Council should review its need. 

Cr Nick Packham – 

• Changing Places Facilities – Congratulated staff on this development. It is 
great for the community. 

Cr Elaine West – 

• Tour of 34 Busby Street – Agrees with request by Cr Wright. Asked if the house 
could also be inspected? 

• Received Council report- funding of infrastructure by L.G. – noted recent 
report that has been released and spoke to findings on rents charged to users 
of Council facilities. 

Cr Tony Gullifer – 

• Policy Meeting – Agrees with Cr Aubin
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• Upper Macquarie County Council – Spoke to operations of the UMCC and 
could an advertisement be put to the next ratepayer newsletter regarding 
weed control.

• Cemeteries – Noted recent visit to Truckey Creek and his meeting with the 
community. Noted they maintain the cemetery and don’t want anything from 
Council except maintaining of the road. Noted they are seeking to continue 
this current arrangement. 

Cr Jaclyn Underwood – 

• BVIC Award – Congratulated staff on the award. 

Cr Ben Fry – 

• 34 Busby Street – Spoke to the FAQ section on Council’s website and 
could we include a piece on what Council’s role is? When can we punch 
the development into the digital twin? 

• DEPBS noted the site is on the fringe of the digital twin. Noted that Council 
is seeking quotes to expand the digital twin footprint. 

• South Bathurst Public School, Leena Street – The school has raised 
concerns about some of the signage around the school. Noted that he will 
request the school to put this in writing to Council.

• Central Tablelands Collections Facility – Noted the site needs mowing. 

Mayor – 

• 34 Busby Street Site Visit – Can this happen? 

• DES noted that yes is can, but it will be difficult this year. Would prefer to wait 
till developers have replied, but will look at organising a quick familiarisation 
visit. 

• Policy Meeting – Agrees that the Policy Meeting needs to be reviewed as to its 
worth. 




